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Reply-To: noreply@pps.net
To: slovett1@pps.net

Dear Llewellyn Families,

As we come to the close of this school year’s first quarter and we reflect on student progress, we are also reflecting on
our progress as a school. | can truly say that we have come a great distance, continuously working to master the
technology and strategies needed to provide the best possible learning experience for our students while in Distance
Learning. Are we reaching our goal to build community with a focus on students’ social emotional health? Are students
making academic gains, especially in reading, writing, and math? As a reflective leader of a staff that cares deeply
about your students, these questions drive our school’s focus at all times and will continue to be our focus in the
coming quarter. | urge you to attend the next session of Parley with Principal Pam on Tuesday, December 1st (link
below) to share your feedback around what is going well and where we can improve. Please feel free to email any
feedback to me directly to pgwynn@pps.net as well. Your input is greatly valued and appreciated.

¢ Let’s have lunch!! I'd like to invite individual grade levels to a Principal Pam Lunch Bunch in the coming weeks.
We can chat and eat our lunch together! Here is a list of the dates and times:

Monday, November 9th @ 11:30 Kindergarten

Tuesday, November 10 @11:30 Grade 1

Thursday, November 12 @ 11:30 Grade 2

Monday, November 16th @ 11:30 Grade 3

Tuesday, November 17th @11:30 Grade 4

Thursday, November 19th @ 11:30 Grade 5

Parents, please help your child to join with this link (from google) meet.google.com/evn-dbjy-psw (the meeting code is
the last 9 letters of this link)

s Star Flier - Do your children love to write? Do they have great stories already written? Please invite and
encourage your child to send a piece of writing (doesn’t have to be long) to Mark Robb (mrobb@pps.net) by
December 4th. We’d love to have a picture (photo) that goes with the story as well. Thanks for helping to revive this
school tradition! We hope to put out this year’s first edition in December.
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<% Fall Parent Teacher Conferences are Monday, November 23 and Tuesday, November 24! Have you signed up
for your conference time yet? This is a great opportunity to see how your child is progressing and discuss any
important information you may want to share with your child’s teacher.

%% The New TAG Nomination Form will be up on the website by next week. This is for any parent that wishes to
nominate their student/s. Parents must complete the form first, and then our TAG Coordinator, Lauren Herrmann, will
send the students’ teachers their forms. This is for any 3rd grader this year that received a postcard stating their
student could be nominated based on their last year's 2nd grade CogAT test. Ms. Herrmann will contact parents whose
students qualify under the MAPS test from last year with the form.

Thank you!

L. Herrmann (lherrman@pps.net) CB 3-5 Teacher @ Llewellyn Elementary & TAG Coordinator

¢ Reading Night is coming! For many years Llewellyn has brought people together for story time and an opportunity
for students to enjoy hearing a much loved book read by volunteers from our Llewellyn community and school. This
year it will have to be virtual, but will still be a lot of fun. Watch for more details from Sarah Erickson via Konstella and
from Llewellyn.

Yy Llewellyn’s Virtual Book Fair Ends 11/13!

Dear Parents and Families:

The Scholastic Book Fair is back! While the Fair will be exclusively held online this year, we still plan on making it a fun
and joyous experience for our kids. Features include:

Llewellyn’s own online store, with a large selection of titles

A Virtual Fair so you and your kids can experience the magic of the school shopping experience. Browse titles
by grade, meet popular authors, and discover the comfort and joy of our Fair

Every dollar you spend will benefit our school directly (25% back in rewards!)

Save these dates and view our school’s Fair site:
Fair Dates: November 2nd—November 13

Online Store:_https://www.scholastic.com/bf/llewellyn
We can’t wait to “see” you at the Fair!

Margaret Forsythe - Llewellyn’s Book Fair Chair

¢ From the Llewellyn Counseling Department

Happy November, everybody!

| have really been enjoying meeting with students and getting to know them through my live class lessons. | know that
right now with election season anxieties might be running high, as this time of year can be stressful for everyone.
Please know that | am here to support students and families in any way that | can. Here are some links you can use to
keep in touch with me, as well as my two virtual learning classrooms:

Llewellyn Student Check-In form

Llewellyn Family Check-In / Connection Survey
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Ms. Allie's Virtual Classroom

Ms. Allie's ZONES of Regulation Sensory Break classroom

If you have any questions, or would like to talk or meet with me, feel free to email me at apenix@pps.net.
| hope everyone has a wonderful weekend!,
Ms. Allie

Y¢ From the Llewellyn PTA

Please join us Tuesday, November 10 at 7:00 for the PTA meeting. The meeting agenda will be brief but we would love
to have parents stick around for a social gathering. While | may get glimpses of parents in pajamas during those 8:00
am classes, | miss the quick hello's at drop off and the chance to meet new families after school while the kids play on
the playground. Let's take this time to meet and reconnect.
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83665286406?pwd=MEJ3N]NyUWRQTDNXNndLVHVtaDk2QT09

Meeting ID: 836 6528 6406

Passcode: 144039

Important Dates:

November 6  No School - Teacher Planning Day

November 9 PTA Meeting @ 7:00 PM

November 11 No School - Veterans Day

November 23-24 No School - Parent Teacher Conferences (sign ups coming November 2nd)

November 26-27 No School - Thanksgiving Holiday

December 1 Parley with Principal Pam 6:00 PM meet.google.com/xyu-xzhd-kgv (code: xyu-xzhd-kgv)

Portland Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact
Portland Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and
confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through
voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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